
Harvesting your own food isn’t limited to your 
garden. Join DNR Staff at Theresa Marsh Wildlife 

Area in Washington County to learn about the 
variety of wild edibles available in or near your 
backyard. Dress for the weather; bug spray and 
ankle boots are suggested. Program is free and 

open to the public. 

Please RSVP to: Dianne Robinson 
Wildlife Educator, (262) 424-9827 
Dianne.Robinson@Wisconsin.gov   

Friday 
September 8, 2017  

10:00 – 11:30 am 
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